
Re: Year 9 Options Evening Wednesday 5th March 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We are writing to inform you of our upcoming Year 9 Options Evening, which will take place on Wednesday 5th 
March at 5pm. This important event will provide you and your child with valuable information to help you make 
informed decisions regarding the courses your child will study in Years 10 and 11. 

During the evening, you will have the opportunity to: 

• Gain an overview of the options process and the range of subjects available through a presentation in 
our Quarterdeck to students and parents. 

• Attend presentations by subject leaders and Teachers outlining the key features of each course. 

• Ask questions about the expectations and opportunities each subject offers. 

This is a key milestone in your child’s educational journey, and we strongly encourage both you and your child to 
attend to ensure that they are fully prepared for the decisions ahead. The evening will also give you the chance 
to speak directly with teachers about any specific queries you may have. 

To help ensure that the evening runs smoothly, the talk/ presentation in the Quarterdeck will be at 5pm for the 
Fleets Cordelia, Euphrates and Mulgrave and 6pm for the Fleets Pioneer, Reynard and Shannon. All parents and 
students from all Fleets are welcome at The Academy from 5pm, the talk has been separated as above to 
ensure all students and parents get an opportunity to be part of the presentation in the Quarterdeck. 

Students must submit their Options MS Form (electronically) by Wednesday 19th March 2025. The link to 
this will be shared on the Options Evening. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Options Evening and to working together to support your child’s next 
steps. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Carr 
Vice Principal 


